

Mayor: DAN ALBERT

Councilmembers: CHUCK DELLA SALA LIBBY DOWNEY JEFF HAFERMAN CLYDE ROBERSON

Mr. Johnny Rivers

September 28, 2006

City Manager: FRED MEURER

Dear Mr. Rivers.

On behalf of the City of Monterey, the Recreation and Community Services Department and all our citizens, I want to thank you again for your fantastic performance at our annual July 4<sup>th</sup> Lawn Party in front of City Hall. The town is still buzzing regarding your outstanding concert.

Your band, your stage performance, your energy and most of all your voice was amazing. Thousands of fans who experienced your talent were a part of an authentic "Monterey happening". They will always treasure and remember your great performance.

I hope to see you again in Monterey. Until then, I wish you the best of adventures.

San Albert

Dan Albert

Mayor of Monterey

 Recreation and Community Services Director Russo Recreation and Community Services Supervisor Beltran John Kelly, Kelly Productions, Inc.